
Dear Fellow LANAM Club Members, 
 
Whenever I get an opportunity to mingle with fellow members I love hearing the stories of how 
we all use the club.  Through the years we have all had wonderful family weddings, birthdays 
and holidays.  We meet new and old friends for lunch and dinner and many of us entertain 
clients and do business at the LANAM Club as well.  The club is an important part of our lives in 
so many different ways.   
 
At this weeks LANAM Club Board of Directors meeting there was a lively discussion about the 
club’s purpose and how we can continue our legacy of giving our members a wonderful 
experience.  
 
The board voted to form a “Visioning” sub-committee which will be charged with exploring how 
the LANAM Club can serve its members into the future.   
 
I will have the pleasure of serving as chair of this sub-committee and would welcome any 
members who might like to contribute their thoughts and ideas.  The sub-committee will be 
holding “visioning” discussions and will poll our membership looking for new ideas on how we 
can keep our wonderful club exciting and relevant well into the future. 
 
If you’d like to join in the discussion and be part of the LANAM Club’s future, please email me at 
psalafia@comcast.net 
 
My best, 

 
Paul J. Salafia 
LANAM Club Board of Directors 
psalalfia@comcast.net 
Cell: 978-500-5252 
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